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A presentation regarding completion of the project of establishment the Address Register in Ilidža
Municipality was held on 22 January 2019. The successful implementation of the project provided records
for 19,000 home numbers. On this occasion were presented all phases of the project of establishment the
Address Register in Ilidža Municipality. The works were done by representatives of different municipal
services of Ilidža Municipality led by Mr. Enes Čorba, with expert supervision and assistance from the
CILAP project working group.

Mr. Denis Tabučić, a coordinator of the CILAP project for Federation of BiH presented benefits and
future plans regarding this project component. Considering that the donation of Kingdom of Sweden
supported this project in Ilidža Municipality, Director of the CILAP project Mrs. Andja Zimić expressed
satisfaction and hope that excellent cooperation will continue in the future as well.



Director of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs, Mr. Željko Obradović also
expressed satisfaction with this completed project in Ilidža Municipality and presented the implementation
status of this activity for improvement the land administration sector in Federation of BiH, and presented
future plans and activities of the Federal Geodetic Administration.

Mayor of Ilidža Municipality, Mr. Senaid Memić expressed satisfaction with finalization of this project,
and pointed out the benefits that citizens and other interested parties will have. He expressed special
gratitude to the Federal Geodetic Administration representatives which were helped the project
implementation through the CILAP project activities, and called for future cooperation on other key
projects.
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